
GOVERNOR BRIAN SANDOVAL 

SALLY P. ELLOYAN 
Executive Secretary 

NEVADA GAMING COMMISSION 
1919 College Parkway, P.O. Box 8003 

Carson City, Nevada 89702 

(775) 684-7750 

NOTICE TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

PETER C. BERNHARD, Chairman 
TONY ALAMO, M.D., Member 
JOSEPH W. BROWN, Member 

JOHN T. MORAN, JR., Member 
RANDOLPH J. TOWNSEND, Member 

Notice :# 2013-09 Issuing Division: Gaming Control Board 
Nevada Gaming Commission 

DATE: January 31, 2013 

TO: ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

FROM: Sally Elloyan, Executive Secretary 

SUBJECT: February 2013 Nevada Gaming Commission Meeting 

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled Nevada Gaming Commission meeting for the month of 

February will be held in Las Vegas at the Gaming Control Board offices (Grant Sawyer Building, 555 

East Washington Ave., Hearing Room #2450) on Thursday, February 21st. The meeting will be video 

cast to the Carson City offices of the Gaming Control Board (1919 College Parkway). Applicants who 

wish to appear in Carson City should make their request through the office of the Executive Secretary 

at either: selloyan@gcb.nv.gov or (775) 684-7750~ 

Sally P. Elloyan 
Executive Secretary 

(NSPO Rev. 5-12) (0) 3934A ~ 


